
To:  Dr. Don Angelaccio, Superintendent 

       Prospect Heights School District #23 

Fr:  Gene Goeglein, Health / Life Safety Consultant - NCISC 

Re:  2019/2020 Annual Health / Life Safety School Building Inspection Reports 

Date:  September 24, 2019 

The 2019-2020 Annual Health / Life Safety Inspections for each of the school buildings located in the Prospect Heights 
School District #23 have been completed.  I inspected the buildings with Mr. Brian Rominski.  As in the past, Mr. 
Rominski was well prepared, organized, and provided me with the documentation that I requested prior to conducting 
these inspections.  All buildings were found to be neat, clean and well maintained.  Housekeeping was excellent in all 
buildings, which I believe speaks volumes of the effort, hard work, professionalism and pride that Mr. Rominski takes in 
the maintenance of the school buildings, as well as each of the individual building custodians.  I would be remiss if I did 
not mention the efforts and pride of staff and students in helping keep the buildings neat, clean, and orderly.  Very nice 
job by all.  All are to be commended and I hope keep up great efforts throughout the rest of the year.  

Attached to this memo are the individual inspection reports for each building inspected for your perusal and files.  I am 
also providing a copy of each building report to Mr. Rominski and Ms. McPartin.  In that there were no H/LS violations 
cited in any of the school buidings inspected, all buildings are deemed to be in compliance regarding this year’s HLS 
Inspection Process and so reported to ISBE. 

As always, if you have any questions regarding this memo or information provided please feel free to contact me at: 
71husker@gmail.com or call my cell phone @ 847-354-0471. 

Best wishes for a continued great year.   

Gene Goeglein 

Health/Life safety Consultant - NCISC 
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